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TO: All Interested Parties on the Department’s Mailing List for Copies of Rulemaking
Proposals, General Orders, Bulletins and Public Notices

FROM: Holly C. Bakke, Commissioner of Banking and Insurance

RE: Electronic Transmission of all Rulemaking Notices, General Orders, Bulletins and
Public Notices

The Department of Banking and Insurance expends considerable resources on the printing
and mailing of rulemaking notices, general orders, bulletins and public notices to the interested
parties who have requested to be on the mailing list for such documents.  With the development of
the Internet as a commonly accepted tool in current business practice, the Department now has the
capability to transmit these documents to interested parties by e-mail.  Electronic transmission will
enable the Department to save considerable funds and provide this information to interested parties
in a faster, more efficient manner.

Accordingly, all interested parties are urged to submit a completed form (See Appendix A,
attached) indicating the e-mail address to which future documents may be transmitted.  Please also
review the listed subject areas, and indicate on the form all of those in which you are interested.  The
form should be submitted by August 15, 2003 to:

New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance
Office of Legislative and Regulatory Affairs
20 West State Street
P O Box 325
Trenton, NJ 08625-0325

The attached form will also be posted on the Department’s web-page at
http://www.njdobi.org  and all interested parties will be responsible for updating their e-mail
addresses and topics of interest, as necessary, through the submission of this form to the Department.
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If you do not have access to the Internet, please complete the attached form accordingly, and
we will continue to provide you with copies by regular mail.  If you no longer wish to receive these
documents in any form, you may indicate that as well.

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Department.

            7/14/03                       /s/ Holly C. Bakke      
Date Holly C. Bakke

Commissioner
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